
A Merry    

Christmas to us 

all; God bless us   

everyone! 

         - Tiny Tim 

   A Christmas Carol 

 Happy Holidays! 
Lake Worth Community High School has 

so much to be grateful for this Holiday  

Season including an increase in our school 

score and stqff recognitions                 

among other things 
Mrs. Villani’s    

Message 

Happy Holidays Trojan 

Alumni!  We have so 

much to celebrate as we 

say adios to 2023.  One 

bright spot is that our 

school maintained its C 

rating and is only 6 

points away from a B! 

Our staff and students are 

working  extremely hard. 

I am so proud of them. 

And a heartfelt thanks to 

our outstanding Alumni 

for your continued             

support.  Save the date, 

our graduation will be on 

May 17th, 2024 at 

6pm.  Hope you can 

make it.  On behalf of 

our fellow Trojans, we 

would like to wish each 

of you and your families 

a wonderful Holiday 

Season and a Happy and 

Healthy 2024! 

      Alumni Luncheon  
A good time was had by all at our Autumn Alumni Luncheon in 

October. Please try to make our next Luncheon. Details to follow. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

     DISTRICT SALUTES STAFFERS  

The School District of Palm Beach County recognized 

three LWCHS staffers for its Annual Awards.       

MRS. ELENA VILLANI was cited as Principal of the 

Year.  MS. LONEDRIA SMITH has been named Adult          

Educator of the Year. MR. VINCENT TAORMINA 

was awarded Assistant Principal of the Year.               

GO TROJANS! 

            December, 2023 




